
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/11/2013 9:01:24 PM

jlane (jlane@semprautilities.com); jerry.schmitz (jerry.schmitz@swgas.com); Doll,
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); _______
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizavcta.nialashcnko@cpuc.ca.gov'): IRedacted

To:

Redacted
Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov (Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov); 
pgoelz@oneillandassoc.com (pgoelz@oneillandassoc.com):i Redacted

Redacted

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: CPUC Safety Symposium Update — action/next steps

All— sorry, in my haste to get this out, I didn't correct the title of panel 1 on the first tab; it 
should be 'defining a climate and culture of safety.'
Thx
Jane

On Mar 11, 2013, at 7:03 PM, "Yura, Jane" <JKYl@pge.com> wrote:

Hello team, Here is the latest update/work in progress for the May 7-8 
Symposium.

Venue is being finalized (Grand Hyatt San Francisco)

•L J Draft agenda with speakers attached (tab 2) - thank you for your
comments; we need to fill in the blanks, get confirmation from some speakers 
on availability. I have made assignments to you for some of these confirmations 
(pis let me know if you need assistance)

•L J Draft invitee lists attached — pis review since the CPUC will send
invitations to hold the date as early as this week

Other logistics (costs, etc...) are being worked out after we have
the estimates

We have our weekly call scheduled for this Friday, and will be joined by Kim 
Malcolm and Liza Malashenko, who work for General Hagan, and will be 
taking the lead. Pis let me know if you have questions in the meantime.
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Thanks,

Jane

<Copy of CPUC Safety Symposium Invitation list 031113.xlsx>
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